October 5, 2024

Brenda and Brian Kouwenhoven
207 Montego Inlet Bivd
Longwood, FL 32779

To Whom It May Concern,

As the property owners of the adjacent neighbors to 213 Montego Inlet Bivd, we have reviewed
the plans and renderings of Laura and Matthew Olberding’s pool. We want to express our
support and approval of the plans.

Best regards,
Ca( (e
Bt Marrne—

Brian and Brenda Kouwenhoven



October 5, 2024

Jim and Jan Zirkel
219 Montego Inlet Blvd
Longwood, FL 32779

To Whom It May Concern,

As the property owners of the adjacent neighbors to 213 Montego Inlet Bivd, we have reviewed
the plans and renderings of Laura and Matthew Olberding’s pool. We want to express our
support and approval of the plans.

Best regards,




